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November 12, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Please accept my apology for not being able to attend the
reception in your honor on Saturday or the dedication ceremonies
Sunday renaming Greenwood Park to Dr. Hector P. Garcia Park.

I think renaming this regional park in your honor is an
appropriate tribute to a man of your caliber who has done so much for
the citizens of this community.

I am sorry to have missed the events of last weekend, but my son
and his fiancee were in Corpus Christi for several social events prior
to their wedding and I felt that I had a personal commitment to my
family. I hope you understand.

I would like to extend to you my very best wishes to you in your
future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jack Best
Mayor Pro Tem
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